
Bromsgrove District Council – 18th May 2022 
Member Questions 

 
1. From Councillor H. Rone-Clarke  

Question for the Leader 
 
“Could the leader or relevant portfolio holder update council on the 

progress of the strategic transport assessment promised at last April’s full 

council meeting, following the debate surrounding the Whitford Road 

development? 

With the proposed development along Whitford Road, and the cut to the 

144, this is now more important than ever.” 

2. From Councillor P. McDonald 

Question for the Leader  

 

"When will the Council purchase its first electric vehicle?" 

 

3. From Councillor S. Robinson  
Question for the Leader  
 
“Do you agree that the latest proposal for the 144, which sees the route 
continue from Catshill to Longbridge but not onwards to Birmingham, is 
still inadequate and will you continue to lobby Worcestershire County 
Council to provide a full reinstatement of this vital service?”  
 

4. From Councillor R. Hunter 
Question for the Portfolio Holder for Finance and Enabling 
 
“How many households in Bromsgrove that are eligible for the council tax 
rebate had received their payment by the end of April and how many have 
received it to date?” 

 
5. From Councillor J. King  

Question for the Portfolio Holder for Leisure, Culture and Climate 
Change 
 
“Did Bromsgrove receive any payment from the NHS for the use of the 
Artrix as a vaccination centre and if so can the funds be put towards 
securing a sustainable future for the Artrix building as a thriving centre for 
arts and cultural activities in Bromsgrove?” 

 

 

 

 



 


